
 

Drive Thru Send Off for Yule! 

Federated Church main circular drive on Greeley Street 

Sunday, July 26 

11:30 am-12:30pm 

Let’s give Yule a send-off she will remember! 

She is returning to South Korea on August 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

Cards, notes and gifts welcome with thoughts of what 

you will remember about her time at Federated Church 

She will be missed. We wish her well as she heads 

home. 

If you cannot come to the Drive Thru, cards can be sent to  

The Federated Church, 612 W State St, Sycamore, Il by July 26. 

 

Questions? Contact Paula von Ende at 815/762-8704. 


